
Autumn Term Highlights for Year 6 

What a busy term it has been in Year 6 and a great start to the year 

from everybody – well done! Here are some of the highlights: 

Bikeability 

Many of the children in Year 6 successfully completed their Bikeability Level 1 

and 2. They will have the opportunity to take Level 3 in Year 7. Those children 

unable to take the course this term are able to do this in January! 

Forest School 

It has been wonderful to allow Year 6 their final opportunity to complete a half 

term of Forest School with Mrs Deasy. Each week our curriculum lessons were 

adapted to be taught outside! 

 

Black History Month 

We spent time looking at Black poets and songwriters, including Maya Angelou 

and Sam Cooke.  

PGL School Residential 

What a week! Great fun was had by all after an exhausting (and rather wet!) 

week away! 

 



Bridges Workshop 

Year 6 took part in a Bridge Workshop. The children learnt what civil engineers 

do. They also learnt about what bridges are made of and how they are 

constructed. The children were then challenged to put a bridge together that 

they could walk across! 

Image Theatre 

The Sword in the Stone came to visit courtesy of Image Theatre and the PTA. 

As always, audience participation brought this classic story to life. 

 

Advent Service 

It was so lovely to be back at church for our Advent Service as this really marks 

the beginning of our Christmas festivities.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued 

support and wish you all a happy Christmas and peaceful New Year. 

Mrs Connolly 


